O SOUTH MIAMI

OB-GYN
ASSOCIATES

#* TopLine MD Alliance

August 5, 2025

RE: Maureen Porras

DOB: 10/23/1988

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter confirms that the above-mentioned patient is currently under our obstetrical care. She
1s 19 weeks pregnant with an expected due date of December 25, 2025. She will be off of work
starting November 2025 through March 2026.

[f you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Drs. Vizoso, Guinot, Chi, Paez, Horst, Miranda,
Martinez, Rodriguez, Echeverri, Cooper & Alvarez
7300 SW 62 Place * 3rd Floor
South Miami, FL 33143
PH: (305) 665-1133 = FAX: (305) 666-0258

South Miami OB GYN ASSOC. LL.C.

/300 S.W. 62nd Place, 3rd Floor ® South Miami, Florida 33143
8405 N.W. 53 Street, Suite E102 @ Doral, Florida 33166
Tel: (305) 665-1133 e Fax: (305) 666-0258
www.southmiamiobgyn.com




